
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Supporting your child in the run up to their GCSEs 

You will have received your child’s mock exams results and their latest predicted 

grades. We are now into the ‘final push’ to support students to do their best 

preparation for their GCSE exams. Shortly after Easter you will receive a copy of 

your child’s exam timetable. 

We have reviewed and changed the intervention sessions during term time. The 

changes we have made are to best support as many students as possible across a 

range of subjects. You will see there are some sessions before school, at lunch time 

and after school. We are also making use of form time to revise Science, so your 

child’s excellent punctuality is important. 

You will find the overall timetable at the bottom of this letter. Please note that this 

does not yet include Easter sessions. 

Subject teachers have selected students to ensure they are on track and will meet 

their target grades and, as such, it is highly advised that the students attend their 

given session or sessions. We have also prioritised the subjects that are most likely 

to count as one of your child’s ‘best 8’ qualifications, as well as where they may be 

on a borderline between grades and therefore likely to improve with some 

intervention. 

You will receive a separate email and/or text with the specific session(s) your 

son/daughter should attend if it is after school. Please make a note of these. The 

intervention sessions are not open to all students as they are targeted. If you have 

any queries about attendance to these intervention sessions, please call the school 

or email jblunden@northstartrust.org.uk 

I will contact you again soon regarding sessions over the Easter break, as well as 

any Saturday sessions. 

Yours faithfully, 

J Blunden 

Deputy Headteacher 



 

 


